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Your Submission: submission, re; closure of redwood library 
 
sir, i wish to oppose the proposed closure of redwood library. as a resident of 
redwood, i find the library most useful, it  enables myself and my children to 
walk to use the many facilities there, to meet with like minded neighbours. my 
daughter is able to walk by herself(she is 11 years old) to the library to source 
infomation vital for her schoolwork, knowing that there is always someone 
there to assist her. there is no way she could get to papanui library to do the 
same thing. how, as a council can you , in one hand ,encourage us to take 
more exercise and to use our cars less (clean air) and then make it 
impossible to get use these important facilities?  redwood is growing at an 
alarming rate, wih the addition of redwood springs and regent park and the 
new northwood subdivision it needs extra facilities not less. 
 
i hope you will take my submission seriously and re- think this proposal. 
yours jacqui davies 34 dunedin street, redwood christchurch. 

 


